
Dear Subscriber, 

The following Documents have been published or updated by EASA and may be of interest 
to you:  

* SIB 2019-05 - Safety Information Bulletin: Rockwell Collins GPS Receiver GPS-4000S - 
Reduced Availability of Localizer Performance with Vertical Guidance Procedures 

TO see the details OF this Publication, please click OR copy the following: URL: 
http://ad.easa.europa.eu/ad/2019-05 

 




